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J. H. SALTZER

May 1, 1970

Mr. Henry Nye

General Electric Company

575 Technology Square '
Cambridge, Massachusetts 02139

Dear Henry:

Please accept this letter as notification of our desire to terminate use
of DSU-10 serial number 111. It has been determined that Multics:
development is no longer in need of this storage and at the same time
the floor space will be required for installation of an IBM 2314,

When you have determined the official last day of use, please let me
know. Assuming that this date is any time after 5/ 15/ 70, your earliest
arrangement for physical removal will be appreciated.

TTBincerely,

. . 1 ~ B "
- Weston J. Burner, Director
Information Processing Center

WJIB/ prm

cc: C.T. Clingen R. H. Scott
R.C. Daley J. M. Grochow
J. W. Gintell J.J. McManus
J. H. Saltzer T.H. Van Vleck
J. R. DeCourcey J. R. Steinberg
L.J. Ryan ¥.J. Corbato



